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2020-2021 Kindergarten Registration

Lexington Local Schools will be holding Kindergarten registration on Thursday,March 5 from 9:30am-3pm and 4:30pm-7pm 
and March 12 from 4:30pm-7pm at Central and Western Elementary Schools.  

To be eligible for kindergarten your child must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2020.  The following documentation 
is required for kindergarten registration: birth certificate, Social Security card, immunization record, legal paperwork, 
proof of residence, and driver’s license.  

Parents can sign up for a kindergarten screening date & time during registration.Screening is scheduled for April 29-May 1.

 WESTERN
Jan. 27

“Kick Into Gear and Help 
Someone Near”

Wear Different Colored 
Socks or Shoes

Jan. 28
“Crazy for Kindness”

Wear a Crazy Hat or Hair 
Style

Jan. 29
“Score Points by Helping 

Others”
Wear Favorite Sport Team 

Apparel

Jan. 30
“Dream of Kindness”

Wear Pajamas

Jan. 31
“Western Kids are Kind”
Wear Purple and Gold to 
Show Your Lex Pride

Feb. 11
PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm at Central

Feb. 14
Valentine’s Day Classroom 

Parties

Class parties will start at 2:30 pm.  
Instructional time is important to 
Western Elementary and we ask parents 
who are participating in the parties to 
please, wait in the foyer in front of the 
office until 2:30 pm.  There will be a 
volunteer sign in sheet on the table in 
the foyer.  Please sign in, wear a visitor 
tag and wait in the foyer until Mrs. 
Eggerton dismisses parents to the 
classrooms.

Thank you for being a part of this 
special day and for understanding how 
important it is for us to take advantage 
of our academic time.

Feb. 17
Presidents’ Day

No School

Feb. 26
Early Release @ 2:15 pm

KINDNESS 
CHALLENGE

JAN.27-31
 Dear Parents:

The Great Kindness Challenge is one week 
dedicated to creating a culture of kindness in 
schools nationwide.  Western is proudly 
participating in this proactive, positive kindness 
initiative.

On the back of the newsletter is the GKC 
checklist with 50 kind deeds that kids can 
perform during the week.  If students complete 
25 out of the 50 tasks during the week of Jan. 
27-31 and turn the GKC checklist back to their 
teacher, their name will be read during the 
morning announcements.  Please, encourage 
your child to complete the checklist and show 
the world that kindness matters.  Don’t be afraid 
to encourage them to think outside of the box 
and add some of their own kind deeds to the 
checklist.

We will also celebrate kindness throughout the 
week by having themes for the day and school 
wide activities.  These activities are listed on the 
calendar.  As always, please, keep dress school 
appropriate and conducive to the environment 
and weather conditions of the day.

Kindness Matters,
Mrs. Eggerton


